
 
Join your friends for a day in pyjamas, so no child misses out on their bedtime 

story 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Many of you will be aware, from our Newsletter, that next Friday 14th May is the Book 

Trust Pyjamarama day. It is a national fundraising event to help children and families 

access books and education. An Ambassador in our school, Georgia, requested us to 

take part last year, to support this very worthy cause as the charity supports children 

across the UK. Due to Lockdowns we were unable to take part and the money raised is 

now needed more than ever.  

 

Whilst we appreciate that this is a very challenging time for many families financially, 

we would still like to support the event. On Friday 14th May, children can come to 

school in their pyjamas or own comfy clothes. Please ensure footwear is appropriate 

for playing outside. We will ask for a small contribution on the day. Our Vice House 

Captain Ambassadors will be on the gates in the morning and at the end of the day to 

collect your donations in their Pyjamarama Buckets. 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting this worthwhile cause. 

 

Mrs Everest and the Year 6 Ambassadors. 
 


